

Palmcroft PTO \$

Here are the highlights from our October meeting:

- ✓ Our Scholastic Book Fair was a huge success! PTO will be able to use the funds we raised to purchase books for the library. We are also planning to purchase a book for each student.
- ✓ PTO purchased cups for our playground fence to display our Palmcroft Pride.
- ✓ Thank you to our Palmcroft family members and MAG-13 volunteers for your help at the Tunnel of Hope, Glow Run, Scholastic Book Fair, and Boo Bash! We appreciate all of your help!

Upcoming Events

- The Turkey Trot is November 16th raffle for a turkey dinner
- The Kids at Hope Family Dinner is November
 30th information about Kids at Hope
- The Penguin Patch is December 4th 8th buy family members Christmas presents

Committee Members

PTO would like to
welcome Mr.
McGinnis as our new
PTO co-treasurer! We
are excited to have
you on our
committee! There are
still spots available for
PTO volunteers if
you are interested.

Meeting

The next PTO
meeting will be on
November 2nd at 4:15
p.m. in the cafeteria.
Doors will open at
4:00 p.m. Hope to see
you there!